Dear Parents and Guardians:
I am writing to you because I’m excited to introduce myself as your children’s student teacher for the remaining year.  My name is Frances Rickard and I would like to tell you a little bit about myself.  Currently, I am a student at the University of Illinois, but I have also attended Eastern Illinois University and Parkland College.  When I graduate from the University of Illinois I plan to stay in the Champaign Urbana area and teach, but within the next 5 years I hope to be out in the Seattle, Washington area.
I was born in Des Moines, Iowa and I grew up in Columbia, Missouri.  While growing up I loved to play sports, play piano, sing, and draw.  I was always a very high energy and creative child so anything that allowed me to create or express myself was a plus.  I moved to Champaign Urbana at the beginning of high school and I decided that I wanted to be a teacher while I was a freshman.  In high school I continued to play the piano, sing and draw avidly so this is where most of my excess energy was spent.  I was a high energy child and now I’m a high energy adult and I use all of that energy to fuel my teaching and inspire my students.

As a teacher, I want to inspire students not just to take charge of their education in the classroom, but outside of the classroom as well.  Learning is a lifelong process and can come in many forms, and only one of them is sitting at a desk.  I believe that by being enthusiastic about something, it will make others enthusiastic, and everything that you do every day can be greatly affected by your mood.  I’m a positive, hard working, enthusiastic teacher and I hope that by the end of the year you will have positive, hard working and enthusiastic students.

I expect a lot and I demand a lot from my students, but I’m also flexible and willing to accommodate and help with anything a student needs.  I’m very excited to be teaching your student this semester and I’m also excited to meet you as well, so I’ve decided to include my email address if you would like to contact me at any time.  Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, and I’ll see you and your students in January!
Sincerely,

Frances Rickard

Niblack1@illinois.edu                                                                      [image: image1.jpg]



